
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 9/22/2017 11:10:02 AM
Subject: RE: Class Trip

Danny,
 
I talked to Lily and she is going to help schedule their tour. I have let him know that the Lieutenant Governor is not 
scheduled to be in Columbia that day, but if that changes we would try to schedule a quick meet and greet and photo. 
I have also given him the phone number for the Governor’s office if he would like to pursue scheduling a photo with 
him.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2017 10:43 AM
 
To: Danny Varat ; Lily Cogdill 
Subject: FW: Class Trip
 
Good Morning,
 
The email below is from a Professor that teaches Criminal Justice at Newberry College, that I met at my apartment 
complex this summer. The Criminal Justice program is new at Newberry College and part of the reason they are taking 
this field trip is to add some photos promoting the program. When we met he was having difficulty setting up a tour 
with the tour office here. I told him that we could help with that, but that meeting the Lieutenant Governor would be 
dependent on whether he was in Columbia or not that day. From looking at the schedule it looks like the Lt. Gov will 
not be in Columbia that day. I hoping since Lily is more familiar with the tour office that she might be able to help 
with scheduling the tour for them.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Patrick Beatty [mailto:patrick.beatty@newberry.edu] 
 
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2017 2:40 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Re: Class Trip
 
Hello Catherine,
 
I certainly hope you remember talking with me this past Summer at the pool concerning my bringing 
Newberry College students to the South Carolina State House for a tour and hopefully an opportunity to meet 
the South Carolina Governor and/or the Lieutenant Governor and possibly get a group picture.
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The date we plan on doing the field trip is tentatively going to be scheduled on October 16, 2017 between the 
hours of 12pm-4pm. I do not know if that is an accommodating date/time but I certainly hope so. Please get 
back to me at your earliest convenience and let me know if this request is possible.
 
Thank you again for all your help ��
 
Respectfully,
 
Dr. Patrick Beatty
Newberry College
Department of Social and Behavioral Sciences
Criminal Justice Program

From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Sent: Sunday, August 20, 2017 3:37:32 PM
 
To: Patrick Beatty
 
Subject: Class Trip 
 
Just shoot me an email about when y'all are visiting.
 
Best Regards,
 
Catherine McNicoll
 
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
 
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
 
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

Sent from my iPhone
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